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Addendum #5 to the UC Berkeley 2020 LRDP EIR would add three continuing best 
practices to the 2020 LRDP mitigation monitoring and reporting program.   
 
 



Mitigation Measure or Continuing Best Practice Question for Checklist
Responsible for 
Implementation

When 
Implemented

MITIGATION MONITORING AND REPORTING PROGRAM

Project Name: Climate Change Measures - LRDP Phase: P, W, C, ODept: EH&S, PEP, PM

Climate Change
 O PCBP CLI-1: UC Berkeley would continue to implement provisions of the UC 

Policy on Sustainable Practices including, but not limited to: Green Building 
Design; Clean Energy Standards; Climate Protection Practices; Sustainable 
Transportation Practices; Sustainable Operations; Recycling and Waste 
Management; and Environmentally Preferable Purchasing Practices.

a Has the project implemented provisions of the UC Policy on Sustainable 
Practices as feasible?

) PM
PEP

 O PCBP CLI-2: UC Berkeley would continue to implement energy conservation 
measures (such as energy-efficient lighting and microprocessor-controlled 
HVAC equipment) to reduce the demand for electricity and natural gas. The 
energy conservation measures may be subject to modification as new 
technologies are developed or if current technologies become obsolete through 
replacement.

a Has the project implemented energy conservation measures into the project 
design to reduce the demand for electricity and natural gas to the extent 
feasible?

) PM
PEP

 OCBP CLI-3: UC Berkeley would continue to annually monitor and report upon 
its progress toward its greenhouse gas emission targets.  UC Berkeley would 
continue to report actions undertaken in the past year, and update its climate 
action plan annually to specify actions that UC Berkeley is planning to 
undertake in the current year and future years to achieve emission targets.

a Has the campus monitored and reported its progress toward its greenhouse 
gas emission targets?

)

b Has the climate action plan been updated annually to specify actions that 
the campus is planning to undertake in the current and future years to 
achieve emission targets?

)

EH&S
PEP
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